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“Do unto others as you would have them do unto you.” 
Matthew 7.12 

This week’s value: Respect 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As this half-term draws to a close, I would like to 
start by thanking parents and carers for their 
support, the children, all staff, and the governing 
body for their hard work.  
 
We have had a busy few weeks with parents’ 
evenings, phonic sessions, a very productive 
volunteer day, bikeability (thank you to parents 
who were able to come in and help), two dress-up 
days (Stone Age in Year 3 and Superhero in 
Reception Class), Harvest Festival as well as all the 
‘normal’ day to day learning that happens in 
school.  
 
I think that everyone is ready for a well-earned 
rest. 
 
Sadly, today we said good-bye to Mr Hill (shhh! He 
will be back in the next half term for a special 
surprise). After a long career at Bishop Cornish, Mr 
Hill is leaving to embark on an exciting, new 
venture. We wish him the very best of luck, he will 
be missed.   
 
Have a lovely half-term break and I look forward to 
seeing you back in school on the 31st October. 
 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Monday 31st October 
Back to school 
 

Wednesday 16th November 
Tempest portraits 
 

Thursday 17th November 
Year 4 Egyptian Day 
 

Tuesday 22nd November 
Year 1 Hearing Screening 
 

Thursday 24th November 
National Child Measuring Programme 
Reception Class and Year 6 
 

Friday 25th November 
Final swimming lesson – Years 2 and 6 
 

Monday 28th November 
Year 6 Lantern Workshop 
 

Thursday 1st December 
Tea and Talk 2.45 – 3.15pm 
 

Saturday 3rd December 
Saltash Christmas Festival – Lantern Parade 
 

Tuesday 6th December 
KS1 Nativity Performances 
10-11am and 5-6pm 
 

Wednesday 7th December  
KS1 Nativity Performance 
1.45-2.45pm 
Thursday 8th December 
Christingle Service 6pm 
 

Wednesday 14th December 
Christmas Lunch 
 

Friday 16th December 
Last day of term – no After School Club 

 

 

 

 

 



Achievement Awards 
Sophie in Reception Class deserves the achievement 
award this week for her determination when writing 
her name. She has practised lots and lots and has been 
amazing when remembering to write on her work. Well 
done Sophie. 
 
Freya in Year 1 approaches all her subjects with a big 
smile and a hardworking attitude. She is also a kind and 
caring friend to all her classmates. What a super Year 1 
role model! 
 
Niall in Year 2 has made such a fantastic start to Year 2. 
He has had a super attitude and has tried hard in all 
areas of his learning. Keep it up Niall as we are so proud 
of you! 
 
Joshua in Year 3 for fantastic reading efforts, well done 
for moving onto Accelerated Reader. 
 
Summer in Year 4 has been a real superstar this week. 
Her non-chronological work about unicorns really is an 
amazing piece of writing - she worked so hard in this, 
applying all the skills we've been learning about. well 
done.  

 
Bella in Year 5 has worked extremely hard with learning 
her spellings and is making amazing progress! She is 
dedicated to learning them and puts in her all! Well-

done! 😊  
 
Amelia in Year 6 for her resilience and determination to 
elevate her writing with Year 6 grammar and 
punctuation.  Her writing is beautifully presented and 

so enjoyable to read!  Well done Amelia 😊 

Value Awards 
Jaxon in Reception Class is very good at showing 
respect. He listens to others and shares his ideas and 
thinks of others during his play. He is kind and 
thoughtful and a great member of Reception class.  
 
Rosina in Year 1 is respectful, polite and shows lovely 
manners with her classmates and towards adults. Well 
done Rosina! 
 
Martha in Year 2 showed respect this week through 
helping Miss Quick to look after someone in the 
playground. She really respected their play ideas and 
made sure they had a smile on their face. Well done 
Martha! 
 
Filoumeni Is a very respectful young girl and treats 
others the way she would like to be treated. 
 
Daniel in Year 4 always shows respect - to adults and 
peers in the class. He listens carefully, shows good 
manners and values what others say. Daniel is a real 
role model to others. Well done. 

 
Molly in Year 5 is such a mature girl that she exudes 
respect in her everyday interactions with her friends 
and the adults working in school. She accepts 
everybody for who they are, even when they have 

different opinions from her own. Well-done 👍 
 
Evie in Year 6 always models good behaviour and 
respects her peers and adults in our school.  She is an 
outstanding role model for Year 6. 

 

Sports Report 

SE CORNWALL CROSS COUNTRY LEAGUE 
Last Friday we travelled to Horningtops for Round 1 of the League. Everyone performed brilliantly with the Year 3/4 
Girls Team and the Year 5/6 Girls Team coming 1st out of 36 schools and the Year 5/6 Boys Team coming 3rd. 
Individually, Lucas S won the Year 5/6 race despite being a Year 5. Jess G achieved her first ever podium, with a 
magnificent 3rd place in the Girls Year 5/6 race. Well done everyone! 
 
SE CORNWALL NETBALL LEAGUE 
On Monday we went to Burraton School for the first fixture of the newly formed league. The team played 
magnificently all game, ending with a convincing win for us. Well done to all the team. 
 
SE CORNWALL FOOTBALL LEAGUE BOYS 
On Wednesday we played Brunel School in the 1st round of the Large Schools League. A great team performance 
from the boys ending up with a 6-0 win to put us top of the league. 
  
SE CORNWALL FOOTBALL LEAGUE GIRLS 
Not to be outdone by the boys, the girls also played Brunel straight after. In their best display to date, we secured a 
convincing 9-0 win to also put us top of the girls’ league. 

 



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have been writing letters to Ernest 

Shackleton applying to join his expedition 

to Antarctica.  They had to reflect on 

which qualities and skills they would need 

to be an explorer and how they would 

need to work as a team to succeed.  This 

tied in nicely with PHSE where they 

looked at communities and how people 

can live together in harmony.   

 

Reception class continued to think about 

the colour monster this week and spoke 

about their feelings and what we do when 

we feel lots of emotions. We drew some of 

our ideas to share as a group. We also 

enjoyed playing in our new construction area 

in the woods, using hammers and 

screwdrivers in pallets and seeing our 

reading buddies again!  

 

 

This week Year 1 have been enjoying 
poetry and matching rhyming words, 
inspired by animals. They have also 
been playing games to practise their 
number bonds to 10 and found a 
variety of mini-beasts in the woods 
for Science. 

 

Year 5 have been writing some fabulous information about Anglo-Saxon village 
life and have enjoyed daubing our wattle - more after half term with Mr Brown! 

We've also had some sadder moments, followed by some positive ones, looking 
forward to what the future holds for us all.  

 

This week Year 4 have been busy 
finding out how sound travels. To help 
us understand this, we made 
'telephones' and explained how these 
worked. In our RE art lessons this week, 
we have been looking at Autumn leaves 
and how these are part of our 
Wonderful World. A brilliant week to 
finish before half term. Well done Year 
4! 

 

In Year 3 this week we have 
been continuing our 
subtracting 10's and 1's crossing 
10's and 100's. We have been 
going back into the Stone-age 
with our exciting experience 
day. We have also painted or 
Diya lamps. 

 

Year 2 have been really busy this week 

investigating Scotland and the myth of the Loch 

Ness monster. The children have drawn and 

written about their own Nessies and have had a 

super try at using conjunctions. They have 

completed the last part of our place value unit 

and did some super counting in 2's, 3's, 5's and 

10's. In DT we have been designing and then 

using skills to make vehicles with axles, we have 

learnt lots about Scotland and even tried on a kilt! 

We looked at the work of St George’s Chapel in 

RE and found out how we can show the teachings 

of Jesus through our actions. We have been super 

busy and are looking forward to a great half 

term! 



Photo Gallery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

1 / 5  
 
 
 
 
 

 


